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TO:  Catholic Health Medical Staff 
 
FROM:   Hans Cassagnol, MD, Executive Vice President, Chief Clinical Officer & Chief 

Physician Executive 
                 Bala Thatigotla, MD, Associate CMO for Sisters of Charity, St. Joseph Campus        
 
DATE:   March 25, 2020 
 
RE: St. Joseph Campus Updated Interim Administrative Restructure for COVID-19 

Initiatives 
 
 
Dr. Thatigotla and I have been working to appoint medical staff leaders for the 
restructure for COVID-19 initiatives at Sisters of Charity Hospital, St. Joseph Campus.  
 
Dr. Kenneth Eckhert has been asked to serve at the Medical Director for Surgery and 
Intervention. Dr. Ray Ogra and Dr. Matthew Smith have been appointed Co-Medical 
Directors for the Step Down Units.  
 

 Please join us in congratulating and thanking Dr. Eckhert, Dr. Orga & Dr. Smith for assuming 
these new positions. 
 
Thank you again for all you do for our patients.  

  
 
 


	FROM:   Hans Cassagnol, MD, Executive Vice President, Chief Clinical Officer & Chief Physician Executive

